
To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Bret Pagni, I run a baseball academy in Northern Nevada.

I am writing this letter on behalf of Connor Brigger.  We have had Connor in our baseball
organization for the past five years.  He now plays on our 18U team.  During this time, I have had the
chance to personally coach and observe Connor on and off the field.  I have seen Connor grow and
mature both as a baseball player and as a human being during his time with us.  He comes from a
good family and has been raised with good core values, which he demonstrates on the baseball field
when playing for us.

Connor has improved with his communication skills, he is an excellent teammate.  He is a player who
is very skilled and versatile.  I am definitely of the opinion that Connor has a very strong chance to
become a strong student-athlete for your institution.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  Thank you.

Sincerely,

Bret Pagni
Muckdogs Baseball Club
Owner/General Manager
Cell (775) 843-5172
E-Mail:
bretpagni@gmail.com




